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           15th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Parents Evening Survey 
 
As you will have seen from the diary dates on the school newsletter, our autumn term Parents Evening will 
soon be upon us.  The dates have been set for Tuesday 18th October and Thursday 20th October from 
3.30pm. 
 
For the past 2 years, we have been restricted to online meetings and these have been crucial in ensuring 
contact has been made to discuss your child’s progress and learning during these difficult years.  We are 
now in a position where we can move away from the online world and hold face-to-face meetings once 
again. 
 
I am aware however, that for some parents, online appointments are easier with work commitments, 
childcare and that some schools particularly secondary schools are continuing for now with this system. 
Moving forward I am keen to adopt an approach which works for our school and parent community. 
 
Therefore, I would be grateful if you were able to complete the survey, which can be found on School 
Spider until closing on Monday 26th September, 9am.  Please outline your preference for Parents 
Evenings moving forward which may remain online, return to face-to-face or a hybrid of both approaches.   
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
 
 

Nic Badger 
 
Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
EHT for Rural Church Schools Academy Trust  
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